
I’m writing in regard to HB2020, which proposes to reduce atmospheric carbon by 40% and 80% by 2035 
and 2050, respectively.  While I applaud the intent, considering the extreme state of the climate now, this 
proposal is too little too late. 
 
To have any effective impact, we must make these reductions effective within five and ten years, 
respectively.  I urge you to revise HB 2020 to these parameters. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Glenda Fleming 
 


